
Od: "Raschada Jiwalai" 
Komu: "Ales Vytecka"  
Datum: út, 10. 7. 2018 20:02 
Předmět: Re: Czech Republic assistance offer 

 
 
Dear Ales Vytecka,  

 

I wish to express my sincere gratitude to the Embassy of Czech Republic and the Czech 

people for the generous offer extended to us to rescue the twelve boys and their football 

coaches trapped in the Tham Luang Cave in Chiang Rai Province, since 23 June 2018. The 

successful search operation has brought great relief to the families and euphoria to the 

whole Thai nation. This would not have been possible without the consolidated efforts of 

Thai and international rescuers who have been working round the clock rendering their 

utmost valuable assistance during this arduous operation. I wish to express my heartfelt 

thanks for your kind offer for pumps to alleviate the flooded caves. Although the machine 

were not utilized at the end, the kind gesture itself reflects the strong and unwavering bond 

of friendship between our two countries and peoples. 

 

Warmest regards, 

 

Raschada 

 


